
Testimony supporting LD1567 

 

Honorable members of the Joint Standing Committee of Veterans and Legal Affairs, my name is Virginia 
Milton and I live in Gardiner. I am submitting testimony in support of LD1567.  

I believe that a consumer has the right to know if something (not just cannabis) they are buying (especially 
something they will consume in some manor) has been treated with radiation or ozonation.   I also believe 
that the associated equipment should be registered and regular inspection required.  

I respectfully ask for you to vote in favor of LD1567. Thank you very much for your time and your service.  


